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Joe Fittell

From: Tamara Prentice
Sent: Thursday, 28 May 2020 11:01 AM
To: Joe Fittell
Subject: Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project

Hi Joe 
As discussed DPI have no further comments on the Mangoola Coal Continue Operations project following the 
Response to Submissions. 
 
Cheers, 
Tamara 
 
Tamara Prentice | Manager Agricultural Land Use Planning 
Department of Primary Industries 
PMB 2 GRAFTON 2460 | Trenayr Road JUNCTION HILL 2460  
M: 0429 226 987 | E: tamara.prentice@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 
 


